
From: Michael Wofford [mailto:MWofford@entertainmentpartners.com]  

Sent: Friday, May 03, 2013 6:57 PM 
To: Director - FASB 

Subject: File Reference No. 2013-260 

 
Dear Technical Director: 
 
On behalf of over 700 employee owners of the Entertainment Partners ESOP, I am writing to express my 
support for the proposed Fair Value Measurement (Topic 820): Deferral of the Effective Date of Certain 
Disclosures for Nonpublic Employee Benefit Plans in Update 2011-04. 
 
The Update addresses the public disclosure of confidential financial information which is not required of 
other private companies  that could cause serious harm to our company and its employee owners if it 
became accessible to third parties. 
 
We greatly appreciate your prompt recognition of this issue and its resolution. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Mike Wofford    

 

 

 

 

 Michael Wofford 
Executive V.P. - General Counsel 

 

PHONE (818) 955-6018 | FAX (818) 260-6494 

 
www.entertainmentpartners.com 
 
GO GREEN: Please consider the environment before you 

print. 

 

Disclaimer - May 3, 2013 
 
This email and any attachments are confidential and intended solely for 'director@fasb.org'. If you are not a named 
addressee you are prohibited from reviewing, printing, disseminating, distributing, copying or altering this email or any 
part of it. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender of the error immediately, do not read 
or use the communication in any manner, destroy all copies, and delete it from your system if the communication was sent 
via email. Warning: Although Entertainment Partners has taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses are present in 
this email, the recipient is responsible for checking for and deleting viruses. Entertainment Partners does not accept 
responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this email or attachments. 
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